
Wallsend Jubilee Primary School 

Remote Education 

What your child will be offered if school is closed: 

• You will receive an email from your child’s class teacher to confirm that your child’s 

education will continue remotely, attached to this will be a child friendly remote 

learning document for you to share with your child 

• Please inform the school office (office@wallsendjubileeps.org.uk) if you do not have a 

device such as a phone, laptop or tablet for remote learning. We will aim to keep 

activities practical where we can to eliminate the need to work online. 

• Your child’s class teacher will communicate with you and your child on a daily basis 

through Tapestry. 

• On day 1 of self-isolation parents are directed to The Oak Academy for generic 

activities for your child to access and complete 

• From day 2 until the end of the self-isolation teachers will set a schedule of work for 

each day on Tapestry. This will be 4 activities that children, consisting of a Literacy, 

Maths, Read Write Inc and one other subject. Wednesday will be an exception where 

we will offer activities for Theme and Science as well as Read Write Inc. 

•  Where possible we ask that your child submits a photo of their learning on Tapestry. 

This can be daily updates or a weekly summary on a Friday. If you are struggling to 

access work or upload photographs please let us know as we may contact parents 

that we do not hear from. 

• Any submitted work will receive feedback from the class teacher or class teaching 

assistant 

• You and your child can email any questions or queries regarding the set work during 

school working hours to the class teacher. Your class teachers will respond at the 

earliest convenience. Please bear in mind they will be teaching key worker children 

and so may not be able to give an immediate response. 
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